
Glad Park Public School Council Meeting – January 29, 2018. 

 

In Attendance 

Laurie Finn (principal) 

Caroline Johnson 

Sher Ahmad 

Sadia Jeelani 

Lynn Cruickshank 

Shanyn McIntyre 

Mike Ogston 

Christine Sonevski 

Shaila Ishaq 

Michael Campbell  

 

Regrets 

Jason Eygenraam (vice-principal) 

Megan Morrow 

Hayley Fleur 

Connie Diep 

Santosh Pande 

 

 

- Approved minutes from last meeting - Sadia, Shanyn 

- Motion To Approve - Natalie 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

- Pizza revenue in for Term 2, expense reported  

- Science committed money came through - $3000 

- Remaining funfair expenses, estimated $1000 - $600 was spent and 

we are done with that now 

 

 

 

 



 

Principal’s Report 

 

1. Getting things ready for September 2018 

 

2. Primary Skating is happening for grades 1-3 – one more week  

 

3. Winter Electives (grades 4-8) will be Wed Feb. 21 – Deadline for 

registration is Wed. Feb. 7. 

 

4. Spirit days are coming – will be announced in the newsletter and on 

calendar 

 

5. STEAM Night  - Will come up in May – date still TBD  

 

6.  

7. Tentative Date for ProGrant is Thursday April 5th 

 

8. Edsby – started using it in November at GPPS, by May, all YRDSB 

Schools will be using it by September – GPPS will be using it for 

attendance starting in February. Late slips will still be used but 

attendance will be done using the software. 

 

9. Wish Lists – Review Decisions:  

- Primary Book Room – $3000 

- Science - $3000 - was already allocated last meeting 

- Arts Program - $3000 

- Library Modern Learning/Diverse Books $1000 

- Kindergarten resources for the classroom/things to support the 

kindergarten classroom $2500 

- Cost Sharing $4000 (school covered $2250) 



- Graduation $500 

- Movie License $429.40 – shared with school (50/50) 

 

10. School Climate Survey – shared results of Parent Survey  

11. Ash Trees were cut down and new trees were planted 

12. Gym and 2nd floor corridors are being painted and parking lot as well 

13. Pathway is getting slippery but the board’s response is that it is not 

maintained in the winter 

 
 

Chair’s Update 

1. Pro Grant Update – will wait to hear from Jason 

2. Movie Night – Setting a date? Start a committee? Looking at March 

29 – suggestion of tables in the back for students to eat to hopefully 

minimize mess on the gym floor. Shanyn is going to put together a 

flyer for a call from volunteers. Christine is going to work with Hayley 

to organize some GPPS students to come and help on the night. Shaila 

is going to make a flyer about the movie night to advertise. 

Sadia, Shanyn, Mike, Shaila, Sher = Movie Night Committee. 

 

3. Traffic Update – last year started meeting with stakeholders, a 

consultant, the catholic board, etc. and there was a decision to do a 

traffic study – that was done last year. Met last week – looking at the 

recommendations of the report and reviewing those to see what is 

possible and what is not. Next steps – hear the report from Peter 

from the Town, he suggested a petition get signed so the proposal will 

carry more weight.  Next Traffic Meeting is in February. 

 

4. Fun Fair – Date set – Friday June 22nd – Just waiting for confirmation.  

Shaila is the head of the committee and will do up a flyer asking for 

volunteers – Laurie will send out through email.  

Motion To Adjourn 

- Natalie, Shanyn 


